
Subject: Automatic reply: Case 05876565 PONE-D-18-14400
From: Joerg Heber <jheber@plos.org>
Date: 8/12/18, 4:02 PM
To: Patrick Frank <pfrank@slac.stanford.edu>

I am currently out of the office until Monday, August 13th, and will only have infrequent access to my email.
For matters concerning PLOS ONE please contact the journal office at plosone@plos.org
best wishes,
Joerg Heber
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